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Sports Car Club of America

Welcome to the new Downshift Newsletter. This will be our monthly communications
to the membership and other interested parties. Please remember the Downshift and
KYSCCA.com are the official communications of KYR and any social media posts are
completely unofficial.

The Downshift going forward will be sent on or around the first day of each month. If
you would like to include any information in the newsletter please submit it to
kyscca.re@gmail.com by the 20th of the current month for inclusion in the next
Downshift.

Thank you to our 2017 Sponsors!

WASlue Grass MOTORSPORT

Built on Performance

Shelley Auto Sales

Glasgow Bowling Green Cave City

270-842-8060



2017 Silly Season has begun!

Now that the season is over, keep up with everyone, talk smack,
and discuss your 2018 plans on our Facebook page
https://www.facebook.com/groups/kyscca/

2018 Year End Points

Year end class points and Driver of the Year points are now posted on our website.

http://kyscca.com/autocross-results/2017-autocross-results/

Please take some time to review and send any questions or concerns to Josh Murphy
or kyscca.re@gmail.com We'll be making these official soon to get the trophies
ordered.

Street Survival School Recap

Thank you for all of the KYSCCA members that helped put on a
great, sold out, TRSSS. If you haven't volunteered for one in the
past, I'd highly recommend helping out in the next. It is a
rewarding experience.

"1 really enjoyed volunteering to help put the event on. It was a
really rewarding experience to see the amount of driving time
each student got to gain experience in unexpected driving
situations, and how much they learned about how to handle their
cars and how to react and drive safely. This is the kind of drivers
education that every person on the road should have. " - Jen
Chapman

We also got some great coverage on the news

Courier Journal

WDRB News



2017 Banquet Save the Date

Upcoming Meeting Schedule

November 2nd, 2017 - Membership Meeting, Diamonds in the Highlands
November 29th, 2017 - Board Meeting, Location TBD

December 7th, 2017 - Membership Meeting, Location TBD

December 27th, 2017 - No Scheduled Member Meeting due to Holidays
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